
The regular monthly meeting of the Liberty Township Board of Supervisors was called to order 

by Supervisor Doug Sivers on August 4, 2022 at 7 p.m.  Supervisors present:  Doug Sivers, Dave 

Bailey, and Alton Wilber.  Secretary/Treasurer and Alternate Secretary/Treasurer present:  Linda 

Rockwell and Janette Tiffany.  Public present:  Jim Lindsey, Stacey & Lennie Kalechitz, Bill 

Bayne, Cheryl Campbell, Dennis & Rach Magargal, Lori Raub, and Kevin & Tami Noonan. 

Pledge of Allegiance was said. 

Public Comments Stacey Kalechitz thanked the supervisors for bringing everything down to 

cleans the Grange Hall.  Stacey will check with the State Grange and the Susquehanna County 

Historic Society to determine what grange items need to be kept.   

Bill Bayne noted the lighting is poor and suggested Harbor Freight.  He also noted that Courtney 

is leaving the Susquehanna County Conservation Agency.  She was responsible for assisting with 

the Dirt & Gravel Road Projects. 

Kevin Noonan noted that Mahoney Road is good, but there is a dump developing near-by on 

Laurel Lake Road, which should be checked out. He also stated that there is a gravel driveway 

which has no sluice pipe.  Further, it is a household garbage dump and questioned whether this is 

a violation.  Tami Noonan stated that eventually the runoff will end up in the creek.  Penn Dot 

said someone would come out and look at it but nothing has happened. 

Rach Magargal thanked the supervisors for all the work being done around the Grange Hall. 

Minutes Dennis Magargal wants the July minutes to reflect that he recommended that the 

employees be given a $300 raise so they could obtain their own insurance through the Affordable 

Care Act.  Dave made a motion to approve the July 2022 Meeting Minutes with this correction.  

Doug seconded and Alton voted yes. 

Road Report Dave reported the following July activities:  grade, rake, and roll Mill, Tripp, 

Jones Creek, Shanty, Mahoney, and Valley View.  Also, continuing to fill the cinder building. 

Treasurer’s Report Linda reported that Janette was trained on the submission of all the 

quarterly reports, which have been submitted.  Dave made a motion to accept the July 2022 

Treasuer’s Report, pay Bill List 08-2022, and pay the payroll for August.  Alton seconded and 

Doug voted yes. 

Scheduled Public Input None. 

Old Business  Stacey already commented on the Grange Hall. 

New Business  None. 

Meetings The Planning Commission will meet on Monday, August 8. 2022 and the next 

township meeting is Thursday, September 1, 2022. 

Correspondence Routine correspondence was handled during the month or is in the 

Supervisors’ pass-around folder. 

Check Signing  The supervisors signed the checks presented for payment. 



Adjournment  Dave made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 7:25 p.m.  Alton seconded 

and Doug voted yes. 


